
 
                                                                                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support of St. Anne Catholic School’s Halloween Carnival!   
The Carnival would not be possible without the support of the St. Anne Community.   

Please review this packet of information highlighting the special events and  
needs for our school’s largest and longest running fundraiser!   

 
With the changes to Carnival this year, all activities, lunch and snacks will be provided 

 free of charge to all students. 
 

Please complete the forms and return to the school. 
Thank you for your support and to 43 years of Carnival! 

 
   Child’s Name:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 

   Grade: _______________________    Home Room: _____________________________ 
  

   Parent’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
  

   Parent’s Email: ________________________   Parent’s Phone: ____________________ 
 
 Each family is asked to donate the following items for Carnival.  Please indicate which items you will be donating: 
 

     Bag of Candy – Please send one bag of individually wrapped candy to school prior to Carnival. 
    

     Cupcakes for the Cupcake Walk Booth – Please bring cupcakes to school Thursday, October 
         28th.  There will be a table set up during both morning and afternoon Carpool.  Cupcakes can be  
         homemade or purchased from a Bakery! 
  

     Make a Donation In Lieu of Bringing Items – Can’t bring items? No problem!  Donations   
          may be made towards the above items.  Checks can be submitted to “St. Anne Catholic School”  
          with “Carnival Donation” in the memo. 
 

 
You will receive an email reminder about donations prior to Carnival.  

 

For more information, contact  
Ashley Carter (ashleycarolinecarter@gmail.com), Ashlie Colgan (ashliecoglan@gmail.com) or 

 Stacie Nehlig (stacienehlig@gmail.com) 
 

Thanks so much for your support!! 

 
St. Anne Catholic School 

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL 
Friday, October 29, 2021 


